
Dear Friends,                              

We should have gathered at Dyffryn Gardens for our Annual General 

Meeting this month but as you all know this did not happen due to the 

Coronavirus Lockdown that we find ourselves in.    

 

I am hoping that you are all keeping well and avoiding contact with 

this unwanted virus that is disrupting our lives at present. 

 

The committee will meet and organise an AGM, talks and outings for 

you as soon as it is possible.   

 

Subscriptions have been frozen until further notice.  Three members 

of our committee have retired including the Treasurer and 

Membership Secretary.  If anyone would like to put their names 

forward to help us on the committee we would love to hear from you. 

 

I understand from the staff at Dyffryn Gardens that the gardens are 

looking splendid at present, I am looking forward to be able to visit 

once again. 

 

The Glamorgan Voluntary Services in Barry have invited us to inform 

them how we are spending our time during lockdown.  If you would 

like to take part in this, please email enquiries@gvs.wales or contact 

GVS, Barry Community Enterprise Centre, Skomer Road, Barry 

CF62 9DA – Tel. 01446 741 706.  

 

On behalf of the committee I would like to say 

Very Best Wishes until we meet again.  

 

Barbara Hodges 

Hon.Sec., 

The Friends of Dyffryn Gardens Society. 
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